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19th January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
As the production of ‘Fame’ fast approaches, I hope you are excited to see the fruition of your daughter’s 
hard work on this project since the start of the academic year.   
 
After all the efforts of the cast, we sincerely hope that the current situation will allow us to go ahead with 
our performances as planned, yet we are acutely aware that things can change at very short notice.   
 
With this in mind, I write to advise you that we intend to film the matinee on Monday 24th January (the 
performance which would have been the schools’ matinee, under other circumstances) as a contingency 
plan, should the public performances be prohibited by Public Health at short notice.  Please be assured 
that we have received no indication of this, however, after our last performance of ‘Grease’ was cancelled 
last year due to a very fast-acting lockdown, I am keen that we have something in place to preserve all the 
hard work of our students.    
 
The intention for the film is for it to be used internally by the college – as a record of the students’ 
achievements – it will not be shared publicly (eg not posted on the college website).   
 
However, if we were unable to perform, it provides us with a film which we could then screen at the 
college at a future date. This may also be possible if, for instance, family members are unable to watch 
the live performances at short notice, due to having to isolate. The latter is something we would look to 
organise should there be need / demand for it and would be done when the current Covid restrictions are 
more relaxed.  
 
Please contact me directly on mking@ladiescollege.ac.gg if you have any concerns regarding our 
intentions for filming as outlined above. To organise things, I would appreciate it if you would kindly let 
me know of any concerns by noon on Friday 21st January.  
 
Thank you for your continued support ‘Fame’ and I hope to see you in the theatre very soon!  
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
Maggie King 
 
Maggie King  
Head of Drama  
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